
AMAZING NEWS FOR BADDOW HALL SCHOOLS!!!!! 

 
We applied to be part of the Co-op Local Community Fund and have 

been successful! 

 

If you are a member already at the Co-op, please select "Baddow Hall 

Schools PSA" as your chosen cause in your online account. 

 

If you are not a member, it couldn’t be easier to support your school. 

Copy and paste the link below into your browser and be registered in 

seconds! Please select “Baddow Hall Schools PSA” as your cause. 

https://www.coop.co.uk/membership 
 

You can also go into our local Co-op at the Vineyards (or any other 

branch), grab a membership card and register online.  

 

Tell friends, family, work colleagues, anyone you know around the 

Country! Anyone anywhere can help us if they register “Baddow Hall 

Schools PSA” as their chosen fund. 

 

Every time you spend money and swipe your membership card in the 

Co-op we get a kick back to school. Starting 24.10.2021 for 1 year!!!! 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for us so lets all do this together, shop Co-

op and help raise much needed funds by just doing your shopping! 

Easy Peasy! Let’s go!!! 
 

 

https://www.coop.co.uk/membership

